Charles,

On behalf of the entire St. Anthony Capital Campaign Committee, I'd like to extend our heart-felt thanks
for your tremendous efforts on our behalf! You have given us the “guidance” we needed with both
professionalism and enthusiasm! There is no doubt in my mind that we would never have obtained the
positive results we have, so far, without your dedicated assistance!

Please know that you are now an “Honorary Member” of St. Anthony Parish and are always welcome to
come join with us any time you are in the neighborhood! We are convinced that we will be breaking
ground on Phase 1 sooner rather than later, and would love it if you could be here with us when that
long-awaited moment occurs!

Again, thank you so much for all your help! God’s blessings on you in all your future assignments!
All the best,

George
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